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PRINCIPAL’S  MESSAGE  
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Happy Birthday Hercules! As many of you may be aware yesterday was Hercules 
birthday and he has turned the ripe old age of 2!  Why is this newsworthy? Well I’m 
glad you asked. Since joining our staffing team Hercules has been a major asset in 
supporting children in a wide range of circumstances from all aspects of our school. 
Just like the great work our human staff do, he too is working hard to ensure our 
school continues to grow and flourish! And what a great story on Prime TV!!! 
 
Covid-19 remains a hot topic for families and I understand that in some cases is causing significant concern. I just 
want to remind everyone that as a school the students are always at the center of all we do. As such, measured safe 
and practical protocols are in place as previously described. Our school remains open, fully operational and committed 
to our vision of Excellence in Teaching, Learning and Leading. If you have any specific questions please contact me at 
school. 
 
As you can see by our newsletter many events are currently cancelled. These measures are in line with state and  
federal requirements and protocols on consistency. Beyond these cancellations we are business as usual and here for 
the children of Kelso. 
 
We have just 3 weeks to go until the Easter break and I urge you all to continue with regular attendance, staying 
home only if sick, as we would do under any circumstances. 
 
Have a great couple of weeks, we still have a lot to learn. 

Regards, 

 

Lance Cooper 
Principal. 

 

 
Don’t Forget 

 
No Hat   Play in the shade 
 
School Banking Tuesday’s 
 
Please DO NOT PARK in Disabled 
parking spaces unless you have a 
permit visibly displayed.            
 

Future Events 
 
 
April  
 
Fri 3rd  Colour Explosion Fun Run Cancelled 
Wed 8th Easter Hat Parade          Cancelled 
Thur 9th Cross Country          Cancelled 
 
 
Thur 9th  Last Day of Term 
 
Tue 28th  Students return for Term 2 
 
 



 WHITE CROSS MOBILE DENTAL VISIT 

In week 1 of Term 2 White Cross Mobile Dental Care will be visiting our school.            

This is a free service available to all students and includes a check-up, clean and fluoride  

applications. Families are asked to complete the smaller permission note and page 3 and 4  

of the large note and return them to the school by  Friday 27th March, 2020. 


